INTERMOUNTAIN POWER SERVICE CORPORATION

November 30, 2020

Via email submission

Mr. Ty L. Howard, Director

Utah Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control
P.O. Box 144880

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4880

RE: Notification of Intent to Comply With the Site-Specific Alternative to Initiation of Closure
Due to Permanent Cessation of Coal-Fired Boilers

Dear Mr. Howard:

As per 40 CFR 257.106(i)(18), Intermountain Power Service Corporation (IPSC) is providing notification of
its intent to comply with the site-specific alternative to initiation of closure due to permanent cessation
of coal-fired boilers under 40 CFR 257.103(f)(2) for the CCR impoundments at the Intermountain
Generating Facility.

This report was placed in IPSC’s CCR Operating Record and uploaded to IPSC’s website (www.ipsc.com)
on November 30, 2020. This notice, and the report, are provided pursuant to recent amendments to the
federal CCR rule and follow IPSC’s September 12, 2018 Notice of Intent to Comply with the Alternative
Closure Requirements under the prior version of the federal rule.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mike Utley at (435) 864-6489, or by e-mail at
mike.utley@ipsc.com.

Cordially, Wk/

Jon A. Finlinson
President and Chief Operations Officer
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Tamer Ellyahky
Mike Utley
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